
To the University Senate 
From the Senate Executive Committee 

December 2, 2024 
 

Context: 

The Senate Executive Committee has received several messages from constituents and Senators since 

the start of the Fall 2024 semester regarding concerns that the University is not continuing to honor the 

dependent tuition waiver for the daughter of a late colleague and former Senator, Susana Ulloa. The 

Senate Executive Committee also received a formal letter from the Professional Staff Senators 

requesting the Senate issue formal support to recommend to the UConn Board of Trustees.  

The Senate Executive Committee supports and presents this resolution for consideration by the 

University Senate. This motion was originally presented at the November 4, 2024 Senate meeting and 

tabled by voice vote to be presented again at the December 2, 2024 Senate meeting. 

Motion to Recommend:  

The University Senate recommends the Board of Trustees honor the dependent tuition waiver for the 

daughter of late colleague and former Senator, Susana Ulloa.  

 

Yay: 65; Nay: 0; Abstention: 1 


